
City of Clay 
P.O. Box 345 

Clay, Al 35048-0345 

 
PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES 

March 2, 2015 
 

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Monday, March 2, 2015, 

at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City Manager 

Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder. 

  

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order. 

 

Council members present were: 

 

Councilor Bo Johnson, Councilor Kevin Small, Councilor Ben Thackerson, and Mayor Webster 

 

Absent: Councilor Ricky Baker  Councilor Becky Johnson 

 

The Council discussed the agenda items for the regular City Council meeting.  

City Manager Ronnie Dixon informed the Council that the umpires for baseball will have to have 

background checks and that too few girls registered for softball. 

Mr. Dixon also informed the Council that he would like to change the job title/classification for Susan 

Nelson and Andrea Self to Assistant City Clerk/Revenue (Nelson) and Assistant City Clerk/Admin (Self). 

This administrative change will allow him to write a more accurate job description. 

Mr. Dixon explained that the Sheriff’s Office is investigating suspects for the damage done at the High 

School, Ballpark, Library, and Piggly Wiggly. 

Mr. Dixon also reviewed the plans for Clay Days on April 4. 

 

The Pre-Council meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Ronnie Dixon 

City Manager 


